
SAVE THE DATES!!! 

 
 
 

 Dear Parents/Guardians of 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students,  
  
Our goal is for your child to pass the End of Grade tests the first time 

they take them in June.  The following dates have been scheduled for our 
End of Grade Tests:  

 

● June 2nd: EOG Reading 
● June 3rd: EOG Math 
● June 9th: EOG Science (5th grade only) 

**Students with multiple tests sessions will test on multiple days.  
 

 However, we are fortunate that Clyde Elementary is providing a 
summer school program that offers  a great opportunity  for your student to 
sharpen their reading,  math, and science (5th grade only) skills.  At the end 
of the summer program, your child will be able to take any test they did not 
pass the first time.  

 

● June 15th: First Day of Summer School 
● Morning sessions 
● 8  days 
● A snack will be provided daily 

  

Your child’s teacher will contact you once testing scores are received 
to determine your child’s eligibility. More specific details will be coming 
after we receive the testing results in June.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the office.  

 

Sincerely, 
Clint B. Conner 

  


